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                                        Have a wonderful Memorial Day! 

  

STUDENT OF THE  WEEK  

VPK:  

Kindergarten: Rheanna Rudolph, Drostan Mitchell, Aiden  

Rumrell, Sumkit Patel 

1st grade: Olivia Satterfield, Preston Koch, Katelyn Chesek 

Sage Poirier 

2nd grade: Nia Duncan, Riley Baar, Noah Pendley, Wyatt 

Mahr 

3rd grade:  Cassidie Wenzel, Eliza Strickland  

4th grade:   Devon Nicol, Skyler L’Hommedieu, Zach Heffner 

5th grade:  Madisyn Amnette, Addy Ringot, Ben Owens 

Dear KES Volunteers, 
 
    Are you excited for summer? I know your children 
are looking forward to the carefree days of summer-
time. We are looking forward to the next two weeks 
of school with all of the activities planned. Your chil-
dren bring us such joy and we love spending time with 
them. There will be numerous field trips, special 
events and celebrations. Please remember to submit 
your volunteer application, if you haven’t already 
done so. Include an email in the application so that I 
can notify you when you are approved. I promise that 
you don’t want to miss being a part of the memories 
your child is making.  
 
 
I hope to see you before the end of the school year!  
 
 
 
Michelle 

YEARBOOKS ARE ALMOST  

SOLD OUT! 
 

 There are only 14 copies of the yearbook remaining. They  will 
be on sale in the front office, on a first come-first served basis, 
BEFORE school.  Please send $30 cash or check (made payable 
to KES PTO) or a money order, to the front office between 8:00 
– 8:30 (sales will be before school only).  Yearbooks are 
“cash and carry” – so your child will be given their yearbook 
right away! Don’t delay – we are not able to order additional 
copies!  

VPK/REGISTRATION 
 
KES  will be participating in VPK and Kindergarten regis-
tration for the 14-15 school year at the Ponce Mall on 

May 27th from 4:30pm – 6:30pm.   Please share with 
family members and neighbors with children who will be 
attending school at Ketterlinus Elementary School.  
 
There will be door prizes, free screening services, VPK 
and Kindergarten registration.  This event is sponsored by 
the St. Johns Educational Foundation, Episcopal Chil-
dren’sServices and the St. Johns County School District.  

Battle of the Books 
 

A team of students went to  First 
Coast Technical to participate in 
the Battle of the Books, a reading 

incentive for students in 3rd-12th grade. Students 
read books and come together to demonstrate their 
abilities and to test their knowledge of the books 
they have read.  Our team placed 2nd!! We are so 
proud of their performance and impressed with their 
teamwork, perseverance, and ability to perform in 
front of their peers.   

Art and Science Show 
 
On May 29th, from 5:30 to 7:00 
p.m, you will have the wonderful 
opportunity to see some of the art 

and science projects your child has made this 
year. It will be a great night for your child to 
show off their talents and feel proud of them-
selves. An ice cream social will be held in the 
cafeteria for you and your family to enjoy!  

Thank you SAC members 
Thank you to the members of our School Advisory Committee 
for their commitment to KES.  Each month, they meet to dis-
cuss the School Improvement Plan. They work together to de-
vise a plan that would allow KES to continue to be a place of 
excellence for our staff, students and their families.  Please 
consider being a part of this very important committee.  If in-
terested, please contact Amanda Strange or Ashley Power.  

http://ri.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=AwrB8pQyhXtTBi0AngujzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/RV=2/RE=1400632754/RO=11/RU=http%3a%2f%2fwww.clker.com%2fclipart-starfish-5.html/RK=0/RS=e87U54tn7eBO1g4ZEM_32azJC6Q-
http://ri.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=AwrB8pwnanNTsDsACpKjzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/RV=2/RE=1400101544/RO=11/RU=http%3a%2f%2fnewsletter.schoolbox.com%2f2010%2f09%2f06%2f1509%2f/RK=0/RS=U4PRIHTO47ZThSzuaVKpIzuU3aM-


*~* Dates to Remember *~ 

 
05/23    Memorial Day—NO SCHOOL 

05/29    Art & Science Night @ 5:30 p.m. 

06/05    Fifth Grade Award Ceremony @ 10:15 

06/05    Last Day of School—Early Dismissal @1:50 p.m 

 

       LUNCH SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF May 26th  
rd 

 

                          

 

 

Tuesday 
 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Mini Cheese Ravioli 

Spinach & Romaine 

Salad 

Corn 

Mixed Fruit 

Garlic Breadstick 

Choice of Milk 

 

Thursday 

 
Hamburger  

Homestyle Chicken 

Sandwich 

Roasted Potato Wedges 

Baked Beans 

Pears 

Choice of Milk 

Friday 

 

Chicken Nuggets 

Hot Dog 

Cherry Tomato & 

 Celery Dippers 

Sweet Potato Puffs 

Choice of 100% Juice 

White Wheat Roll 

Monday 
 

No School 

Wednesday 
 

Real Slice Cheese or  

Pepperoni Pizza 

Fajita Chicken Salad 

Carrot & Cucumber  

Dippers 

Sweet Peas 

Fresh Apple Slices 

Choice of Milk 

 

Haley is Making Treks 
 
What fun Haley is having on her AT hiking adventure. She 
continues to hike an average of 16 to 20 miles per day and 
has now hiked over 900 miles!  She is sleeping in a tent, 
filtering her water, and eating like a squirrel.  She is also 
realizing her dream, making wonderful memories, and 
realizing her strength. Treat yourself to wonderful writing 
and  insight in to the life of a thru hiker by following her 
trail journal at www.trailjournal.com/Murphy.   

SUMMER CAMP...STAGE LEFT!!  

 

Weekly Workshops grade K-5  

$450.00/Month or $150  per class 

June 9-13    Puppet Power   9a-12p 

June 16-20  Acting FUNdamentals  9a-12p 

June 23-27  Argh! Pirates  9a-12p 

June 30-July 3 POP DIVAS  9a-12p 

Summer Musical Performance grades 3-6 

July 7-August 3 Hairy Tale Rock 9a-12p $450.00 

Call Kate Messenger:(904)377-2524 for details.  

 

News from the Dolphin Café 
 

Please call the cafeteria manager at 547-8551 to 
check your child’s lunch account. Any money 

left on his or her account will be applied to 
their 2014/2015  
cafeteria account.  

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
We have raised over $2232.00 this year from Box Tops for 
Education. Thank you for participating and for your diligence 

in sending the Box Tops in with your child. The LAST day to 
turn in Box Tops for this school year will be Tuesday, May 

27th. Please remember to put your child’s name and  grade 

level on the Ziploc.  A HUGE “thank you” to Elizabeth Masters 
for counting EVERY Box Top turned it.  

 

NO SCHOOL MONDAY, MAY 26th, IN OBSERVANCE OF  

MEMORIAL DAY! HAVE A SAFE HOLIDAY!! 

Food that is IN when school  

is OUT!  

 

 

Any student who is 18 years old  

or younger may receive free, 

nutritious meals from school at 

the KES gymnasium or the Salo-

mon Calhoun Center during the 

summer months. For infor-

mation, call 547-8551.  

Vilano 5k  
Congratulations to the staff, parents,  
and students who participated in the 
Vilano 5k last weekend.  The weather 
was perfect for running, and the 
route was absolutely beautiful. Lau-
ren Voutour, a 1st grader, and Will  
Lloyd, a 5th grader,  led the pack of 
student runners.   Congratulations to 
all of you!  


